
How can I have my say on HET formation? 
We are currently consulting on our plans to develop into a 
MAT and we would very much welcome your views, questions 
and comments. 
 
To find out more you can go online to any of the school 
websites. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this leaflet and we 
look forward to receiving your comments and questions. If 
you leave your contact details we will make sure we answer 
your questions directly.  All your comments and questions 
will be taken into account as we consider the proposals to 
form this Trust. This is an opportunity for us to enter into an 
exciting new chapter for all our schools.  
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Humber Education Trust (HET). 
 

 

What is the HET? 
HET is a group of schools working in partnership to deliver 
the best possible educational experience and educational 
outcomes for our pupils. The schools that are working 
together are: 
Maybury Primary School 
Tweendykes School (pending governors’ approval) 
Parkstone Primary School 
Woodland Primary School 
Clifton Primary School 
St Nicholas Primary School 
Neasden Primary School 
Ganton School 
Christopher Pickering Primary School 
Broadacre Primary School 
Gillshill Primary School 
Adelaide Primary School 
 
We already have a strong and effective partnership but we 
want to take this to the next level and form a Multi Academy 
Trust (MAT). We have chosen Humber Education Trust (HET) 
as the name for our new MAT and have designed a logo to 
show who we are and what we do.  
 

Why are we creating HET? 
Coming together into HET will mean we can plan and deliver 
learning and support for our children in closer collaboration 
and use our collective resources more effectively to get 
better value for money.  We can also share our individual 
expertise and skills more easily and readily as we all strive 
for excellence. 

How will HET be formed? 
Some of the schools in the partnership are already 
academies and this means that they already have more 
freedoms and opportunities open to us. Others in the 
partnership have yet to become an academy and for these 
schools there will be a formal conversion process to academy 
status before joining HET.   These processes are being 
managed by specialist project managers that we have 
engaged to help us convert and join the new MAT in an 
orderly and managed way.   
 

Our vision and aims 
Our strength lies in a common purpose: high aspirations, 
moral values, care and support; yet celebrates our individual 
uniqueness. We recognise that as every child needs different 
things to achieve the same end point, their full potential, so 
too do the schools that nurture and develop those children. 
One size does not fit all. 
 
Our commitment stretches across the breadth of our 
community with children firmly at the heart of all that we 
do. We are outward looking, embracing links with other 
education providers and agencies as we all seek the best 
outcomes for children in our region. 
 
We believe in innovative staff development opportunities at 
all levels, so that our teams enable our pupils and families to 
shine. We are passionate educators, both of ourselves and of 
others, prioritising resources to have the greatest impact, 
every minute of every day, on the children we serve. 
 
We welcome challenge as this promotes positive change. Our 
determination to achieve the best outcomes for every 
individual means that we are relentless in our pursuit of 
excellence. Only the best is good enough. 


